
From: Hayden Grooms <HaydenGrooms@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 3/2/2017 12:02:40 PM
Subject: Facebook Message

Debbie Vaughn
 
Lt. Governor, Bryant, please allow me a minute to share a concern. I am the secretary of Second Baptist Church in 
Belton, SC. We received a certified letter today from the SC Dept. of Labor, Licensing and Regulation stating that we 
had not paid a $35.00 fee for our elevator inspection last September and we had to cease using the elevator now. We 
have never failed to pay any of our bills to them or anyone. Obviously, our invoice was lost in the mail. I called to 
complain and asked why they didn’t send us a reminder instead of waiting six months to let us know. We have to have 
our elevator at the church so that seniors can get to the upstairs classes. Thank you for hearing my compliant. This 
should not happen to honest people who pay their bills. Debbie Vaughn, Church Secretary
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